DS (30

From: JECOFFEY@aol.com [mailto:JECOFFEY@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2013 3:05 PM

To: PUC

Subject: Pennichuck water works request for price increase

My husband and I are against an increase in rates.
We pay for water in and out of our house and find those amounts excessive each quarter.

We are conservative in our usage on all our utilities and believe that our cost should not increase
in a time of recession. A few cents here and there add up. Have you seen your grocery prices
lately?

Thank you
Barbara Coffey

1 Wellesley Rd
Nashua NH 03062




